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The Gransden Sportsfield and Recreational Association.   

Report to the Annual Parish Meeting – April 2025 

 

The GSRA remains profitable with an increased balance for the year ending 2024 

over the same period for 2023.  

 

As mentioned previously the condition of the car park continues to present challenges. 

The GSRA has pledged a significant amount to this which when matched with 

funding direct from the Parish Council covers half the total amount required to 

reengineer and resurface the car park. Plans for the remaining funding required now 

need to be established so the work can be commissioned this year if possible. 

 

Thanks go to all but especially Jon Smith for the time he puts in as treasurer as well as 

Chris Butterworth of the Tennis Club who acts as Chair and Secretary. Also, to those 

who give up their time to try and keep the football pitches playable, repairing rabbit 

damage, improving drainage, marking out etc.  

  

  

  

 


